
Proposal to prohibit the waiting of vehicles at any time  

on a section of Croydon Road, Caterham  

Statement of Reasons 

 

Provision of double yellow line parking restrictions to replace the existing single 

yellow line restriction on the western side of Croydon Road at the access being 

constructed to serve a new food retail store at 381 Croydon Road, Caterham, CR3 

6PN. 

The double yellow line parking restrictions are required to prohibit vehicles waiting at 

any time on the section of Croydon Road to the north of the development access and 

south of the existing north bound bus stop for a length of 29 metres. This is to ensure 

that visibility for and of drivers wishing to exit the proposed development access is 

unobstructed. This is also a requirement of the Stage 2 Safety Audit. 

 


